
Even if your child 
is attending a school 

nursery or other early 
years provision or you 
have children at school 

already you must
still apply for a

place. 

You need to 
make your 

application online at 
www.leeds.gov.uk 
If you need any more 

information please 
contact the admissions 

team on 
0113 222 4414. 

If your child is 
due to start primary 
school in September 

2020 you should apply 
for a place from 1 
November 2019. 

The deadline for 
applying is 15 January 

2020.

Born between 1 September 
2015 and 31 August 2016?

Primary school places,
it’s time to apply!


